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Charter Commission Meeting Minutes
May 31, 2014

After the Swearing In Ceremony conducted by Greene County Mayor Alan Broyles, the
commission voted on and elected the following officers: Jeff Cobble, Chairman; Robert Wood,
Chairman Pro Tempore; Tim Houser, Secretary.

After the election of the officers, each commissioner made statements to the citizens in
attendance.

Following the statements of the commissioners, a brief question and answer session was
held for the benefit of the citizens in attendance. As the question and answer session concluded,
the commissioners took seats and Chairman Cobble called the assemblage of the Charter
Commission to order.

Commission discussed the need of a place to meet.
Chairman Cobble made a motion that the Greene County Courthouse Annex be used.
Chairman Pro Tem Wood seconded the motion

Commission voted unanimously to use the Annex as a meeting place.

Commission discussed what days to meet.

Commissioner Houser made a motion to meet on the first and third Thursday of every
month.

Commissioner Claiborne Seconded the motion.

Commission voted unanimously to adopt these days for the commission meetings.

Commission discussed the time of day to meet.
Commissioner Johnson made a motion to meet at 6:30 in the evening.
Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion.

Commission voted unanimously to set the time of the meetings at 6:30 P.M.
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In the final minutes of the meeting, Jeff said the elected officials of Greene County are compelled
by State law to cooperate with the Charter Commission.

Commissioner Waddle said that he would contact Mayor Broyles about using the Courthouse
Annex.

Chairman Cobble stated that he would contact the Attorney General and find out what the
commission must do to be in compliance of the Sunshine Law.

Chairman Cobble suggested that the commissioners read and educate themselves before the next
meeting.

Chairman Cobble volunteered to bring copies of the proposed charter of Lincoln County
Tennessee.

Commission set date of the second meeting on June 19 to accommaodate the need for advertising
it to the public.

Commission voted to adjourn.



